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Due to the incapacity of the chairman I would like to give a short report.  I would like to 

welcome all to this our Annual Parish Meeting. 

 

This year  has seen the opening of the Vicarage Lane project, which I feel will be an asset for 

our allotment community - likewise for the more sporting amongst us. Many thanks to all 

involved. 

 

We have also had an influx of new parish councillors - it has been a pleasure to work with 

them.  We have a Facebook page thanks to Victoria and Jessica.  

 

A bid has been submitted for funding for essential work to our Memorial Park.  This work is 

the priority for the Parish Council. 

 

I would also like to thank our Chairman, Ira, who has at last got a Parish Council who are now 

singing off the same hymn sheet and working hard for their parishioners.  For too long she has 

had to work with a split council which wasn’t easy.  

 

Our ‘in Bloom’ groups continue to work hard - supported by the Parish Council.  We may soon 

have another group in Shevington Moor.  These volunteers make our Parish a pleasure to live 

in. 

 


